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College Students Join the Fight for Jobs with Justice

Washington, DC, Feb. 6 2009--- Over 10,000 students from the east coast will meet in DC on March 2nd at 10:00 a.m.. They are campaigning for the passing of the Employee Free Choice Act that Jobs with Justice has organized. The Employee Free Choice Act will strenghten workers’ rights.
Students will meet at the Mall in Washington and then march to Capitol Hill. There they will wait for the House’s decision on the EFCA. Students have also collected over 30,000 signed petitions to show support for the EFCA
Jobs with Justice is a non-profit organization that allies with workers to fight injustices in the workplace. JwJ has coalitions on college campuses across the nation thAT empower students with the Student Labor Act Project (SLAP). 

SLAP committee representative Justin Pierce said, “This event will be historic, especially at a time like this when so much change is happening. We have a chance to really make a difference.”

